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Report of Chad  
 

 

Summary** 
 

 

 The standardization of geographical names, as with many other scientific and 

administrative activities, has been on the back burner in Chad since the political 

transition of April 2021. Priority was given, within the framework of the inclusive 

and sovereign national dialogue, to the organization of the elections that were held in 

May 2024. The mapping of the entire national territory conducted as a prelude to 

those legislative, provincial and communal elections has made it possible to collect 

and update many geographical names that will be used for the third general population 

and housing census. 

 

 

 * GEGN.2/2025/1. 

 ** The full report was prepared by Tob-Ro N’Dilbé, Lecturer, Geography Department, Adam 

Barka University of Abéché. The report will be available at https://unstats.un.org/unsd/ungegn/ 

sessions/4th_session_2025/, in the language of submission only, as document 

GEGN.2/2025/76/CRP.76. 
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